[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Home Letting Centre  
Sent: 21 June 2018 14:08
To: Planning
Subject: FW: Section s 106 funding
Importance: High

Dear Sirs

I understand that a decision has been made that Somerton will not receive any funding towards traffic calming and road improvement. 

I understand that Section 106 Funding is the money developers have to put into the local community to improve infra structure, eg traffic calming but that in this application, as it stands,  s106 funds will only go to Ardley, Middleton Stoney, Upper Heyford and Lower Heyford.  

I therefore write to request that Somerton is also included to receive s 106 funding.  The increase in the volume of traffic already has created problems and will only get worse, with extra cars, vans, etc., speeding through our village and the roads are deteriorating rapidly with pot holes everywhere. It will only get worse so we really do need some funding to keep our village safe and roadworthy.

Many thanks for your assistance

Andrew Slater
The Old Barn
Manor Farm Barns
Somerton
Oxon
OX25 6LW


